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Port Hedland Maintenance Dredging Campaign 2025 
Number: PH 13/25 Date Issued: 11/09/2025 

 

Date of Effect: 11 September 2025  

Details: Port Hedland Annual Maintenance Dredging Campaign 2025  

Former Notice: N/A  

Charts & Publications: Aus 53  

Further Notice: On completion of works  

Attachment: N/A  

Mariners and port users are advised that activities relating to the annual Port Hedland 
maintenance dredging campaign are expected to commence on 12 September 2025 and 
expected to be ongoing for three to four weeks. 

The dredging operations will extend to the inner harbour, shipping channel, areas 
adjacent to the shipping channel and designated spoil grounds.  

All vessels involved in the dredging campaign will be maintaining a watch on VHF 
channel 12 and 16 and will display the appropriate lights and shapes as required by the 
COLREGS.  

The vessels involved for the duration of the dredging campaign are mentioned in the 
table below: 

VESSEL NAME VESSEL TYPE 

Nile River Trailer Suction Hopper Dredge 

MTS Vantage Sweep Vessel / Tug / Workboat 

Puriya & Zephyr Survey Vessel 

All incidents shall be reported to the PH VTS on VHF 12 or 16 or by calling 08 9173 9030 
as soon as practicable. 

Mariners should exercise caution when navigating in the vicinity of the dredging and 
surveying works. 

 
Behrouz Daei Zadeh 
Harbour Master East (Port Hedland)
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Vessel - Nile River 

 
 
Vessel – MTS Vantage 

 
 
 
Vessel - Puriya  
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